
don’t fly.don’t fly.



What’s African swine fever?

African swine fever (ASF for short) is a disease that makes pigs sick. ASF is 
not dangerous to people, but it can really hurt pigs! 

Some foods made from pork can carry ASF. Those foods are still safe for us 
to eat, but if we take them with us when we travel, we could spread ASF to 
more places.

Here are just a few things you CAN’T take with you:

How can you help stop the spread? 

To keep more pigs from getting sick, it’s important 
to not bring any pork with you when you travel.� 
So if a food has pork, leave it behind! 

Bacon Hot dog

Ham Pepperoni

Sausage Bologna



Find the foods made from pork! 

Pretend you work at the 
airport, and it’s your job to find 
foods that could carry ASF! 
Look in the suitcase and circle 
and color the hidden foods that 
are made from pork. Travelers 
won’t be able to take those 
foods on their flight. How many 
can you find?



How many pigs are hiding?

Pigs have snuck into the airport! Count how many pigs are hiding so 
we can stop them from spreading ASF. �� 

Hint: There are seven (7) pigs hiding!



Word Scramble

Look carefully at the jumbled words. Try to unscramble each one and 
write the correct word on the line. 

Here’s a hint: Each word has something to do with food or traveling!
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